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1. Revise A.24.3.10 to read as follows: 

 

A.24.3.10 A fire Fire emergency voice/alarm communications systems (EVACS) control unit 

that is are listed in accordance with ANSI/UL 864, Standard for Control Units and 

Accessories for Fire Alarm Systems, or an emergency alarm system control unit can be used 

for MNS as long as the control unit has also been evaluated to ANSI/UL 2572, Mass 

Notification Systems. The unique requirements in Chapter 24 for mass notification systems are 

included in ANSI/UL 2572. A control unit is permitted to provide multiple life safety services 

when evaluated to the respective requirements. A control unit only listed in accordance with 

ANSI/UL 2572, Mass Notification Systems, cannot be used as a fire alarm control unit. 

 

 

2. Add a new reference to Annex I to read as follows: 

 

I.1.2.14 UL Publications. 

… 

ANSI/UL 2572, Mass Notification Systems, 2nd edition, 2016. 

 

 

Substantiation:  The annex section language directly conflicts with the language in the body of 

the Second draft. Section A.24.3.10 was revised at the Second Draft to eliminate ANSI/UL 2017. 

This TIA agrees with the deletion of the reference to ANSI/UL 2017 in the Annex as well as 

eliminate the conflict between the annex text of A.24.3.10 and the normative text of 24.3.10. 

 

Emergency Nature:  The NFPA Standard contains an error or an omission that was overlooked 

during the regular revision process.  The NFPA Standard contains a conflict within the NFPA 

Standards or within another NFPA Standard. 

 

The annex section language directly conflicts with the language in the body of the Second draft. 

Section 24.3.10 was revised to eliminate ANSI/UL 2017. This TIA will delete the reference to 

ANSI/UL 2017 in the Annex eliminating the conflict.  

 

 

 
Anyone may submit a comment by the closing date indicated above.  Please identify the TIA number 

forward to the Secretary, Standards Council.      SUBMIT A COMMENT 
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